

### GENERAL INFORMATION

Service Hours By appointment only

#### **Donation Hours**

Monday: 9 a.m.-5 p.m. Tuesday: 10 a.m.-6 p.m.

Wednesday & Thursday:10 a.m.-5 p.m.

Friday: 9 a.m.-1 p.m.

Physical Address: 6203 Menaul Blvd. NE

Albuquerque, NM 87110

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 94735

Albuquerque, NM 87199

Contact Information: director@locker505.org 505-294-1647

www.locker505.org

Please contact us for referral forms at

referrals@locker505.org

## **Director's Note**

#### Locker # 505 Family and Friends,

**Second Second Second** 

Although it's only the beginning of August, we're already in full swing—many schools start on August 7, and since we began taking referrals on July 22, we've already received over **500**. It's shaping up to be another busy and impactful year at Locker #505!

Summer Refresh! A huge thank you to NM Painting Specialist for giving Locker #505 a fantastic makeover! The space is now brighter and more inviting than ever. We are so grateful to their team for the time, talent, and care they poured into making our space truly special. Be sure to check out the transformation photos included in this newsletter.

Community Support Several generous businesses and organizations are hosting fundraisers and donation drives to support us—and thanks to them, we're able to serve students throughout the year. Their kindness keeps us going! Visit the "Thank Yous" section to see who's helping make a difference.

Volunteers in Action This summer, we were lucky to welcome many volunteer groups who helped sort and organize donations. Their dedication and energy were incredible! You'll find a full list of volunteer groups later in the newsletter—please join us in thanking them.

**Endless Gratitude** To everyone who has supported Locker #505 since we opened: thank you. We've received more than **34,000 referrals** over the years, and none of it would be possible without this amazing community.

Here's to a great school year ahead!

If you have questions please feel free to contact me at director@locker505.org or 505-294-1647.

Fondly,

Kim Kerschen Director Locker # 505 Students Clothing Bank

#### **CURRENT NEEDS LIST:**

Individual toiletries - shampoo, conditioner, body wash, and lotion

Full size toiletries - shampoo, conditioner and body wash

Boys sweats - Sizes 6 - 18 (low on 16 & 18)

Mens sweats - Sizes Small - 3X

Mens Underwear - Sizes Small - XXL

Girls jeans/leggings - Sizes 6 - 18 (low on 8 & 14)

Girls underwear (new) - 18

Women's Underwear (new) - Size 5

Boys socks (new) - large

Girls socks (new) - large

Womens Socks

Boys shirts - 7, 12 and 18

Girls shirts - 7, 12, 14 and 18

Boys and girls shoes (new) - 10Y - 5

Women's shoes (new) - 6 - 10

Men's shoes (new) - 7 - 15

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3LPW5ZQ61RSUU?ref\_=list\_d\_wl\_lfu\_nav\_2

SHOP OUR WISHLISTS





For additional donation locations please look at Donation Locations on our website locker505.org



## \* Thank You to Our Amazing Summer Volunteers!

We are deeply grateful to all the incredible volunteer groups who gave their time and energy over the summer months. Your dedication, compassion, and hard work have left a lasting impact on Locker #505 and the students we serve.

Whether you were sorting donations, organizing supplies, distributing items, or lending support in other ways—your contributions truly made a difference. We couldn't do what we do without you, and we're honored to have you as part of our mission.

From all of us at Locker #505: thank you for being the heart of our community.

- Be The Neighbor
- Troop 29 Boy Scouts
- Hewlett Packard
- Optum
- Sandia Prep Parents Assoc.
- Sandia National Labs
- Southwest Capital Bank
- Kappa Alpha Theta
- Saranam
- Kiwanis Family



#### A Heartfelt Thank You to NM Painting Specialists!

We are beyond grateful to **NM Painting Specialists** for their incredible generosity and talent! This summer, they transformed our building with vibrant, joyful colors—creating a space that's not only welcoming, but truly uplifting for the students we serve. Their work has brought new life to Locker #505, and the smiles on our kids' faces say it all.

But they didn't stop there! NM Painting Specialists also installed a beautiful **epoxy floor in our dressing rooms**, giving the space a clean, polished, and durable finish that will serve our students for years to come.

Their kindness, creativity, and commitment to our mission have made a lasting impact, and we simply can't thank them enough. The entire crew went above and beyond, and we feel incredibly lucky to have had their support.

From all of us at Locker #505: thank you for making our space brighter, better, and more inspiring for every student who walks through our









# A big shout-out to these amazing groups who held donation drives to support our mission!

- Women in Construction Back to School Drive
- Linda Purvis Pampered Chef Fundraiser-throughout August-order now!

Please use this link https://table.pamperedchef.com/party/2288491lzg?inviteSource=direct&t=1753985405966

- NM Mutual 310 Backpacks filled with school supplies
- Albuquerque Isotopes Thank Orbit for donating your birthday gifts to Locker #505
- Goodman Realty Group/Winrock Fest Market Back to School Drive
- Midtown Neighborhood Association Back to School Bash Sponsored by: Stoneage Climbing Gym/Keshat
- Coyote Gravel Products Toiletries, socks and underwear



We're thrilled to share that **our incredible director** was featured in *Albuquerque The Magazine*! Her passion, dedication, and tireless efforts for our team, our community, and the countless students we support are truly inspiring.

We couldn't be prouder—this recognition is so well-deserved!



# UPCOMINGEVENTS

	MARK CALE	
A	717760	CO GROCERS LATION OURNAMENT
To benefit Lock	er #505 and Seed	ls of Tomorrow
	ıst 7, 2025, Paradise H ::00 am shotgun start	ills Golf Club
	Registration Form	
Golf Tournament (dinner incl.) \$ *Lanch will be served after golf tournam Hole sponsorship @ \$200 each	250 per person or \$900 for foursome	Total
Lunch Only @ \$25 each		Total
Check#: (or CC	C# below)	Total
Company:		
Address:		
	Zip	code:
Phone:	Email:	
Names of Players:		
Name:	Signature:	
Credit card #	Exp:	CVC:
	heck or credit card payment wit accepting credit cards at the golf tou	
	co Grocers Association, PO Box 688 com Please call 505-888-1812 if you	

Please send in check or credit card payment with registration \*\*We will be accepting credit cards at the golf tournament\*\*

Return with payment to: New Mexico Grocers Association, PO Box 6889, Albuquerque, New Mexico, 87197 or email <a href="mailto:nmgrocers@gmail.com">nmgrocers@gmail.com</a> Please call 505-888-1812 if you have any questions.



What an awesome way to support us and also have the possibility to win some money for yourself? This is amazing!

Join us Friday, August 8th from 11am-4pm for a DB Cornhole Tournament! Cash Prizes! A fundraiser for Locker #505 Student's Clothing Bank!

Help DB make a difference! Sign up today here:

https://holdmyticket.com/tickets/450870

#DBCornholeTournament #Fundraiser #locker505 #Cornhole #Prizes #Raffles #SponsorshipsAvailable #PriddyCustomCornholeBoards #DirtyBourbon #DB

